
 

 

 
Early-Bird Discount is expiring soon for the Mother Nature Science – May Half-Term Science 
Activity Holiday Camp 2024 -Epic Engineering! New safe, fun hands-on, enriching science for 

2024, at locations across London - see link below 😊 Use special Venue School Basket 
Discount Code ‘coolschool20’ for an extra £20-off list price for full-week places.  
Note: All Childcare Vouchers, GTFC, CGPS and Universal Credit (UC) payment methods are 
now accepted by MNS. Just book online as normal and choose ‘Pay By Other Method’ at 
Checkout to receive further instructions.   
Find your Closest Camp Location (using your home postcode) and Book Now here, in under 
5 mins:  
https://www.mnature.co.uk/holiday-science-activity-camps/#book  
 Everything you need to know: 

✔️ For all Girls and Boys Ages 5-12 yrs -only (Years 1-6) 

✔️ Taking place at locations across London – visit our website link (above) for specific dates 

taking place at a school near you 😊  

✔️ -Epic Engineering! - New Safe, Fun, Hands-on, Craft-Focused, Enriching, Face-to-Face, 
STEM Themed Activities – across Chemistry, Biology and Physics.  

✔️ All Childcare Vouchers, GTFC, UC and CGPS Accepted 

✔️ Early-Bird Discount in Place for full-week places - Save -£30 automatically online - 
Expires Wednesday 08 May 2024 

✔️ Indoor and Outdoor Activities 

✔️ No-Quibble Refunds 

✔️ The No. 1 Parent-Trusted Premium Holiday Science Activity Camp for Over 15+ Years 

🏆 Voted 'Best Holiday Camps' by Parents in the Hoop Awards 

✔️ COVID-Safe and ‘We’re Good to Go’ Industry Certified small class-sizes of up to 20 
children 

✔️ Don’t forget your Special School Basket Discount Code ‘coolschool20’ for an extra £20-
off list price for full-week places  
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Please visit us on our website: 

www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and Instagram account 

https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 

 updates, term dates and up & coming events  

 

Attendance across the school last week was 96.0%.  
Attendance week commencing 22nd April is as follows: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Group %   Attend 

Tigger 95.9% 

Owl 98.7% 

Rabbit 90.4% 

Roo 98.7% 

Ruby 93.5% 

Amethyst 97.9% 

Topaz 96.1% 

Amber 98.1% 

Diamond 97.2% 

Pearl 98.6% 

Sapphire 96.2% 

Emerald 93.0% 

https://www.mnature.co.uk/holiday-science-activity-camps/#book
http://www.yeadinginf.co.uk/
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants


 

Question of the week 

What is the most exciting thing that has ever 

 happened to you? Why did you feel excited? 

English 

This week-We sequenced our key story using 

pictures and added some captions using exciting wow 

words. 

Next Week- We will be starting to write a diary 

entry from the point of view of Jack  (one of the 

characters in the story). We will be including 

exciting ‘wow’ words and our feelings  when visiting each landmark. 

Online Learning – https://www.abcya.com/games/contraction_action 

Mathematics 

This week:  We consolidated work on capacity and went on to learn 

about temperature.We also started work on movement and position. 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week- We will be focusing on reasoning and problem solving. 

Online Learning: Please use White Rose 1 minute maths app to 

reinforce number fluency.  

 

 

https://whiteroseeducation.com/1-minute-maths 

 

Foundation Subjects  

Science-  To know the different parts of a seed.. 

History – To understand how London changed after the Great Fire of 

London 

RE –  To recognise the similarities and difference between prophet Isa 

(PBUH) in Islam and Jesus in Christianity. 

Art – To create a painting using tints inspired by Paul Klee. 

PSHE - To understand that different people like different things. 
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Sports For Champions 

 

We had a wonderful visit from Great Britain’s  

heptathlete  

Holly Mills who came into school on the  

2nd May  and in the morning did an amazing assembly for the whole 

school.The children who raised the most money from the sponsors 

received an award from 

Holly. Then Holly did 

circuit training workshops 

with each class in the 

hall.The children really 

enjoyed it and had lots of 

fun. A great big thank you 

to everyone who brought 

back their sponsor forms. 

Our school raised just 

over £650. 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

Year 2 Team 


